
Gwent Wellbeing Champions
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Newsletter

COVID-19 in the Aneurin Bevan 
University Health Board area

As of 2 Dec 2020 the total number 
of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in 
the Aneurin Bevan University Health 
Board area was 15810.

Aneurin Bevan University Health 
Board continue to deliver healthcare 
services. 

Click here for the latest information 
and guidance from different depart-
ments.

For daily updates from Public Health 
Wales click here 

Here are the local authority contact 
numbers for support*;

Blaenau Gwent- 01495 311556 
Caerphilly- 01443 811490 
Monmoutshire- 01633 644696 
Newport- 01633 656656 
Torfaen- 01495 762200 

*Please note support may be 
different across differing areas.

Welcome to our 30th newsletter. 

Remember, our greatest asset to 
stopping the spread of Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) is you.

•	 Keep two metres from others.
•	 Wash your hands regularly, especially 

when you return home.
•	 Wear a 3 layer face covering when   

social distancing is not possible or 
more difficult, and always on public 
transport.

It’s really important to book a 
Coronavirus test if you have:

•	 A new continuous cough
•	 A high temperature
•	 A loss of/change to your normal sense 

of smell or taste

Got symptoms?
We’ll get you a quick, safe test in a 
location convenient for you. 
Contact us on: 0300 30 31 222
You can also have a test posted to your 
home - phone 119

This newsletter provides you with up to date official
information for you to share . This includes content from
Aneurin Bevan University Health Board, Public Health 
Wales,and Welsh Government.

We will regularly provide you with important information
from sources you can trust. Please share this newsletter.
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https://abuhb.nhs.wales/restarting-services/restarting-services/

https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary


Coronavirus is spreading quickly across Wales. Welsh Government are 
taking further targeted action to slow its spread focused on the places 
we meet where coronavirus thrives. 

From Friday 4 December:

- Pubs, cafes and restaurants will have to close by 6pm and will not be able to 
sell alcohol.
- Indoor entertainment venues and indoor visitor attractions will close.
- There are no changes to household bubbles and up to four people can still 
meet indoors. Other businesses, like retail, can remain open.

We’ve pulled together many times to make a difference to the course of this vi-
rus and to save lives. We need your help to do that again in the days and weeks 
ahead.

You can find out more here

https://gov.wales/coronavirus-
regulations-guidance

Popping to the shops this 
weekend?

Here are some simple steps we can 
all take to make a trip to the shops 
a safer experience for everyone ￼

Together we’ll #KeepWalesSafe

https://gov.wales/coronavirus-regulations-guidance
https://gov.wales/coronavirus-regulations-guidance


A COVID-19 vaccine will not be 
mandatory.

People will be able to choose whether 
they take up the vaccine or not. In-
formation will be given to people in 
advance for informed decisions, and 
consent processes will be in place to 
manage this.

There will only be limited amounts of a 
COVID-19 vaccine at first, so it will be 
prioritised to protect the most vulner-
able. Eligible people will be contacted 
and invited to be vaccinated, please do 
not ask your pharmacist or GP.

More info here: 
www.phw.nhs.wales/
covid-19-vaccination

Over the last few months, 
applications to the Council Tax 
Reduction Scheme have risen by 
almost 10,000.

We understand that during these chal-
lenging time, even more families need 
support. We’re providing an extra 
£2.6m to help councils meet demand.

If you:
- live in a low-income household or 
alone
- are a student
- are disabled
- or severely mentally impaired

You could pay less Council Tax. Check if 
you’re eligible and spread the word: 
https://gov.wales/council-tax-
discounts-and-reduction

http://www.phw.nhs.wales/ covid-19-vaccination
http://www.phw.nhs.wales/ covid-19-vaccination
https://gov.wales/council-tax- discounts-and-reduction
https://gov.wales/council-tax- discounts-and-reduction


Domestic abuse is unacceptable. Everyone has right to be safe, 
and to live fear free. 

This year more than ever, we need to look out for each other, and make 
sure our loved ones are safe.

If you suspect someone is being abused, help is available ￼

https://gov.wales/live-fear-free

How are you?

Are you feeling overwhelmed? You may be experiencing a lot of emo-
tions during this difficult time

You are not alone in experiencing this and you are not alone in having to 
deal with these feelings.

Support is available to help you navigate your emotions

https://phw.nhs.wales/.../how-are-you.../sources-of-support/

https://gov.wales/live-fear-free
https://phw.nhs.wales/.../how-are-you.../sources-of-support/


From Tuesday 1 December, the flu vaccine will be available for 
free to anyone aged 50 and over in Wales.

You’ll be contacted by your GP to arrange a vaccination or you can 
contact your local pharmacy.

This will prevent more people getting ill and reduce pressure on our 
NHS this winter 
￼
https://gov.wales/
free-flu-vaccine-now-available-over-50s-across-wales

Do you have sensory loss? 

The @deafinfogroupcymru from @BritishDeafAssociation has 
the latest information in #BSL format @RNIB.

Cymru has a variety of support services for people with a visual im-
pairment.

Call 0303 123 9999 or visit 
https://www.rnib.org.uk/coronavirus-updates

https://gov.wales/free-flu-vaccine-now-available-over-50s-across-wales
https://gov.wales/free-flu-vaccine-now-available-over-50s-across-wales
https://www.rnib.org.uk/coronavirus-updates



